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         Letter from President 

 
It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas.  (if you just sang that to yourself you have it as bad as me. Lol).  The 
snow is deep and there is definitely frost in the air. Although the shops don’t look the same as they normally do 
in December, remember this will pass.   

 
Thank you all that joined us for the November meeting through Zoom.  Our speaker Barb was very 
knowledgeable on travel and rekindled that travel bug in all of us.  A special thanks to Karen for introducing 
Barb to us.  

 
With the challenges we are still facing this year, and the obstacles that are thrown our way, the ongoing 
discussion for growing our EWI both corporately and the Saskatoon team is at the forefront.  
 We are again asking all members to bring a friend to our next meeting. The next few meetings will not be in 
person they will be held on Zoom.  Although this is a different EWI meeting, it may be a great opportunity to 
invite your friends or business associates without them having to leave their home.  
 
Please reach out to myself or one of the board members; we want your feedback, we would love to hear your 
thoughts and ideas on what EWI looks like to you.   I am honored to be a part of this EWI group. You are an 
amazing group of women.   I would like to wish you all a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy holiday Season.  
 

Best Regards,  

Susan Mowat 
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JOIN US!
Wednesday,  December 9th

DINNER MEETING

Via Zoom

6:00—Drinks & Networking

6:15 —Dinner

6:45—Games & Social

7:30pm—Adjourn Dinner Meeting 

Cost:

$ 5/Members 3
$ /Guest35

Register by ember 7th on Dec

ewiofsaskatoon.ca/events

Connections, Careers, 

Community

Guests welcome!

$ /Student35

  


